
  
Dear Valued Customers                                  May/2020 

SIGMAKOKI CO.,LTD. 
Sales Department  

 

Notice of a Special Holiday  
 

Thank you very much for your constant patronage. 
 
Please accept our apology that we are scheduled to have a special holiday on 
8th of June (Monday), 2020.  
 

Date  
Jun 5 (Fri) Jun 6 (Sat) Jun 7 (Sun) Jun 8 (Mon) Jun 9 (Tue) 

     

Business  ○ Holiday Holiday 
Special 
Holiday 

○ 

 
During the above holiday, you are kindly requested to send FAX and E-mail to 
the following offices. We will accordingly respond starting from 9th of June.  
 
We are very sorry for any inconvenience caused and appreciate for your kind 
understanding. Thank you very much for your constant support.  
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

《Tokyo Head Office International Sales Division》 
FAX ：03-5638-6550 
E-Mail：international@sigma-koki.com 
 


